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In the name of Allah, Most Gracious, Most Merciful
Sahih Intl
1. Has there reached
you the report of the
overwhelming
[event]?

S. Maududi
1. Has the news of the
over-shadowing
calamity
(of
resurrection) reached
you?

Yousuf Ali
1. Has the story
reached you of the
overwhelming
(event)?

M. Pickthall
1. Has there come
unto you tidings of
the overwhelming.

2. [Some] faces, that
day,
will
be
humbled.

2. Some faces on that
day
shall
be
downcast.

2. Some faces, that
day,
will
be
humiliated.

2. On that day
(many) faces will be
downcast.

3. Working [hard]
and exhausted.

3. Laboring,
feeling weary.

hard,

3. Laboring (hard),
weary.

3. Toiling, weary.

4. They will [enter
to] burn in an
intensely hot fire.

4. Scorching in the
blazing fire.

4. The while they
enter the blazing fire.

4.
Scorched
burning fire.

5. They will be given
drink from a boiling
spring.

5. They will be given
to drink from a
boiling fountain.

5. The while they are
given, to drink, of a
boiling hot spring.

5. Drinking from a
boiling spring.

6. For them there
will be no food
except
from
a
poisonous,
thorny
plant.
7. Which neither
nourishes nor avails
against hunger.

6. And their only food
will be thorny, dry
grass.

6. No food will there
be for them but a
bitter Dhari'

6. No food for them
save bitter thornfruit.

َ
ِ
ۙ ٍ ۡ ن َريِي
ۡ لَـيۡ َس َل ُ ۡ ۡم َععَا ٌ اِ ََ م

7. Which will neither
fatten nor satisfy
hunger.

7. Which will neither
nourish nor satisfy
hunger.

7. Which does not
nourish nor release
from hunger.

ِؕۙع
ٍ ََ يُ ۡس ِمن و ََ يُغ ۡ ِِن ِم ۡن ُجو

8. [Other] faces, that
day,
will
show
pleasure.

8. Some faces on that
day shall be joyful.

8. (Other) faces that
day will be joyful.

8. In that day other
faces will be calm.

9. With their effort
[they are] satisfied.

9. Well-pleased with
their endeavors.

9. Pleased with their
striving.

9. Glad for
effort past.

10. In an elevated
garden.

10. In a lofty garden.

10. In a garden on
high.

10. In a high garden.

11. Wherein they
will
hear
no
unsuitable speech.

11. There they shall
hear no idle talk.

11. Where they shall
hear no (word) of
vanity.

11. Where they hear
no idle speech.

Al-Quran

ِؕث الۡغَا ِشي َ ِة
َ ٰ َه ۡل اَت
ُ ۡ ٮك َح ِدي



 ۙ و ُج ۡو ٌه ي َۡو َمٮِ ٍذ َخا ِشعَ ٌة

ُ

ِ َ عَا ِمل َ ٌة ن
 ۙ اصب َ ٌة

ًتَ ۡص ٰٰل نَارا َحا ِمية

by

their

ً

َ

ٍ ۡ َُت ۡس ٰٰق ِم ۡن ع
ۡي اٰنِي ٍ ِؕة



ۡ

َ ُ

ۡ



و ُج ۡو ٌه ي َۡو َمٮِ ٍذ نَا ِع َم ٌة

ُ

ِ لِس ۡعيِهَا ر
اري ٌة
َ َ
َ

ِِف ۡ َجنَ ٍة عَالِي ٍة

َ

ًُ فِيهَا ََ ِغي ِؕة

َ

َ ت سم
ۡ َ ۡ ََ

Sahih Intl

S. Maududi

Yousuf Ali

12. Within it is a
flowing spring.

12. In it there will be
running springs.

12. Therein will be a
bubbling spring.

12. Wherein is
gushing spring.

13. Within it are
couches raised high.

13. In it there will be
raised couches.

13. Therein will be
thrones (of dignity),
raised on high.

13.
Wherein
couches raised.

14. And cups put in
place.

14. Goblets set forth.

14. Goblets
(ready).

14. And goblets set at
hand.

15. And
lined up.

cushions

15. Cushions ranged
in rows.

15. And cushions set
in rows.

15. And
ranged.

16. And carpets
spread around.

16. And fine carpets
spread out.

16. And rich carpets
(all) spread out.

16.
And
silken
carpets spread.

17. Then do they not
look at the camels –
how
they
are
created?

17. (They do
believe) but, do
not look at
camels, how
were created?

not
they
the
they

17. Do they not look
at the camels, how
they are made?

17. Will they not
regard the camels,
how
they
are
created?

18. And at the sky –
how it is raised?

18. And at the
heaven, how it was
raised high?

18. And at the sky,
how it is raised high?

18. And the heaven,
how it is raised?

19. And at the
mountains – how
they are erected?

19. And at the
mountains, how they
were firmly set?

19. And at the
mountains, how they
are fixed firm?

19. And the hills, how
they are set up?

20. And at the earth
– how it is spread
out?

20. And at the earth,
how it was spread
out?

20. And at the earth,
how it is spread out?

20. And the earth,
how it is spread?

21. So remind, [O
Muhammad];
you
are only a reminder.

21. Therefore do you
give admonition, for
you are one to
admonish.

21. Remind them, for
you are but a
reminder.

22. You are not over
them a controller.

21.
Well,
(O
Prophet,)
go
on
admonishing them,
for you are only an
admonisher.
22. You are not there
to coerce them.

22. You are not one
to manage (men's)
affairs.

22. You are not at all
a warder over them.

23. However, he who
turns away and
disbelieves.

23. But on him who
turns
away
and
disbelieves.

23. But if any turn
away and reject God.

23. But whoso is
averse
and
disbelieves.

24. Then Allah will
punish him with the
greatest punishment.

24. Allah will inflict a
heavy punishment.

24. God will punish
him with a mighty
punishment.

24. Allah will punish
him
with
direst
punishment.

25. Indeed, to Us is
their return.

25. To Us they have
to return.

25. For to Us will be
their return.

25. Lo! Unto Us is
their return.

26. Then indeed,
upon Us is their
account.

26. Then it is for Us
to call them to
account.

26. Then it will be for
Us to call them to
account.

26. And Ours their
reckoning.

placed

M. Pickthall

Al-Quran

ِ
ۡي َجا ِري َ ٌة
ٌ ۡ َفيهَا ع

a

ۡ

فِيهَا ُس ُي ٌر َم ۡي ُف ۡوعَ ٌة

are

ۡ

اب َم ۡو ُر ۡوعَ ٌة
ٌ َواَك َۡو
َو ََنَا ِر ُق َم ۡص ُف ۡوفَ ٌة

cushions

ِؕۙ َوزَ َر ِاب ُ َمبۡثُ ۡوثَ ٌة

اَفَ ََل يَنۡ ُظ ُي ۡو َن اِ ََل ۡاَِبِ ِل كَي ۡ َف
 ت
ۡ َُخلِق
ِ السم
ِ
ٓاء َكي ۡ َف ُرفِعَ ۡت
َ َ َوا ََل



َواِ ََل ا ۡۡلِب َ ِال َكي ۡ َف ن ُ ِصب َ ۡت



َواِ ََل ۡاَ َ ۡر ِض َكي ۡ َف ُس ِط َح ۡت


ت م َذ ِك ٌ ِؕي
َ ۡ اِ ََنَا ۤاَن

ُ

فَ َذ ِك ۡي

ِ لَـست علَي ِه ۡم
ِب َ َۜصي ۡ ِط ٍي
ُ ۡ َ َ ۡ
ۡ

ِؕۙاَ َ ۡك َب
ۡ

َ

اِ ََ َم ۡن تَ َو ىَل َوكَ َف َي

ِ
اب
َ اّٰلل الۡعَ َذ
ُ فَيُعَذ ُب ُه ى



ِ ِ ِ
 ۙ ۡم
ۡ ا َن الَيۡنَا ۤايَاب َ ُه

ِ
ِ
ساب َ ُه ۡم
َ ُث َ ۡم ا َن عَلَيۡنَاح

